
A special called meeting of the Murphy Town Council was held on March 19, 2021 at 2:00 pm at 
the Murphy Fire Dept. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss fiscal year 2021-2022 goals and 
priorities for the Town of Murphy Public Works Department. 
 
Town Manager: Chad Simons    Mayor:  Rick Ramsey 
Public Works Director: Joe Stillwell   Council: Barry McClure Frank Dickey  
            Karen Watson   Gail Stansell   
         Barbara Hughes Noland Smith  
 
Town Manager Chad Simons and Public Works Director Joe Stillwell discussed adding a streets/grounds 
employee next fiscal year, a draft ten year Capital Improvements Plan and a draft rate study. 
 
Motion was made by Hughes, seconded by Stansell, to adjourn the meeting at approximately 
3:10p.m. Motion carried unanimously.  
 
 
 
Clerk: Signed Chad Simons             Mayor: Signed David Rick Ramsey 
 
 

 


